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March 16, 2020 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Review of BC Hydro’s Performance Based Regulation Report  

 

BC Hydro writes further to the BCUC’s announcement of March 13, 2020, cancelling all 
public events until further notice, in response to COVID-19 and with regards to the 
regulatory timetable for the BCUC’s Review of BC Hydro’s Performance Based 
Regulation Report.  

BCUC Order No. G-326-19 set a workshop for March 31, 2020 and set a date of 
March 17, 2020 for BC Hydro and interveners to submit clarifying questions and high-
level topics to help facilitate further discussion at the workshop. 

BC Hydro assumes that the March 31, 2020 workshop will be re-scheduled, as part of 
the BCUC’s response to COVID-19. Accordingly, BC Hydro requests that the date for 
submitting clarifying questions and high-level topics be extended to align with the new 
workshop date.  

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 Fred James 

Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
cs/af 
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